
13 August 2025 

 

Reopening of Indoor Swimming Pool 

Dear Members and Guests, 

Please be informed that in accordance with the Food and Environmental   

Hygiene Department’s requirements, the annual maintenance, disinfection, 

and facility enhancement works for the indoor swimming pool at Club      

Siena are currently in the final stages of completion, the pool will reopen on 

25 August (Monday). 

 

Thank you for your attention. 

 

室 內 泳 池 重 新 開 放 

 

致各會員及訪客： 

茲通知海澄湖畔會所之室內泳池已按食物環境衞生署之要求，即將完成

年度保養、消毒工作及設施優化工程，並將於八月廿五日（星期一）        

重新開放。 

 

敬希垂注。 


